

NEWPORT BOARD OF SELECTMEN PUBLIC NOTICE

The Town of Newport will be conducting a public meeting on Monday, January 21, 2019 at 6:30 PM to gather comments on the draft Brownfields Cleanup Grant application being submitted to the federal EPA for the cleanup of the former Ambargis Mill Site, Newport, NH. The meeting will be held at the Town of Newport Board of Selectmen's Room Newport, NH. The draft grant application is available for public review and comment in the Planning & Zoning Office Town of Newport, 15 Sunapee Street Newport, NH. The draft grant application will be available for public comment from January 21, 2019 through January 28, 2019. An electronic version of the draft document can also be emailed to any interested party. Please contact Liz Emerson, Zoning Administrator, at 603-863-8010 or Lemerson@newportnh.gov to receive a copy or to submit formal comments on the draft documents.